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Please do not pass this bill!  Our public spaces need to protected for the original 

purpose for all to safely enjoy.  Parks should be parks not open air psychiatric units.  

Sidewalks should be safe and passable not blocked with tents, trash and human 

waste.  Using public spaces as camp grounds is unsafe. Camping should be allowed 

only in designated spaces where bathrooms, water and garbage service is present. 

Please keep Oregon livable, we will 

Lose our tax base if this downward spiral continues.   


